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Portions of Decker Road to Close for Traffic Starting September 30th

[Duluth, MN] Beginning Monday, September 30, motorists can expect small portions of Decker Road to be closed for through
traffic.  The closures, located mostly between Anderson Road and Mountain Shadow Drive, will enable new natural gas and storm
water utilities to be constructed.  The road closures are only anticipated to occur during the working hours.  Two-way traffic will be
restored on Decker Road at night and weekends. Residents will be able to access their homes, but non-local motorists should seek
an alternative route.  This work is expected to be completed by the end of October.
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